

72111-113

secretain RE
03 APR 2

April 18, 2003

Ms. Catina Newsome Office of Public Records 232 Hart Senate Office Building Washington, DC 20510

Dear Ms. Newsome:

After reviewing our year end lobbying reports, I realized I had made a mistake. When our firm originally registered with your office, all members of the firm were registered a lobbyists. However, when I filed the year end lobbying report for Sullivan & Baldick, I failed to remove Nick Baldick's name from that report. In actuality, Mr. Baldick served as a strategic advisor to our firm in the last half of 2002 and in no way served in the role of federal lobbyist.

Per our phone conversation on how to correct my error, I have enclosed amended copies of our 2002 year end lobbying reports. I have also filed these reports to your office via the Senate's electronic filing system.

I will also provide the House Office of Public Records with copies of these amended reports.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at 202-347-9848 with any questions. Thank you again for your help.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Cantrell

Office Manager, Sullivan & Baldick

cc: House Office of Public Records

1455 Pennsylvania Ave.	NW, Suite 300,	Washington, DC 20	0004 office 202.34	7.9848 fax 202.34